
Keeping children safe 
from drugs and gangs
Friday 8 December 11am to 1pm

Kingston Library, Fairfield Road
Kingston KT1 2PS

Together we make the

COMMUNITY SAFER

Training session for parents and young people  
on county lines and the dangers



Knowledge and awareness are power 

Supercharge your skills and make a positive impact on your  
community. Help keep children and young people safe.

Interactive sessions: Say goodbye to boring lectures.  
We make learning fun and engaging!

Real-world insights: Get street-smart knowledge that you won’t 
find in textbooks.

Empowerment: We’re here to boost your confidence and  
equip you to face life’s challenges head-on.

•	 Honest and open talk about gangs: better understanding  
of the reality around gangs. 

•	 Local drug market: understand what’s happening in your 
neighbourhood and London when it comes to drugs.

•	 County lines: we’ll break down what county lines mean 

•	 Spotting the signs of grooming: learn how to recognize 
grooming and protect yourself and your friends.

•	 Exploitation: find out what exploitation is and how you can 
fight against it.

•	 Tackling violence against women and girls: let’s stand 
together against violence. Learn how.

•	 Escape the grip of gangs and serious violence: discover 
techniques to break free and stay safe.

•	 The power of words: understand why language matters and 
how it can shape your world.

Don’t miss this chance to supercharge your skills and make a 
positive impact on your community.

Friday 8 December, 11am to 1pm
Kingston Library, Fairfield Road, Kingston KT1 2PS. 

Places are limited and free, please email sanya.walker-batson@
achievingforchildren.org.uk to register your place. 
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